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To:        Mayor and City Council
From:   Alice Wakefield, Community Development Director

Date:    April 4, 2012
Re:
Groveway Hybrid Form-Based Code Regulations – Design Guidelines
At the March 28, 2012 Committee meeting, the issue of having design guidelines came up during the discussion of the proposed Groveway Hybrid Form-Based Code Regulations.   It has been requested that a more detailed set of Design Guidelines, featuring design details and illustrating the preferred approach with photographic examples and diagrams would be helpful.    While such additional Design Guidelines may be desirable, they are not necessary to implement the regulations.   
The draft regulations currently include the basic elements of design guidelines (text, diagrams and photos).   However, staff has discussed this matter with Councilmember Nancy Diamond, Liaison to the Community Development Department, and staff is committed to providing a draft set of enhanced Design Guidelines within 60 days of the approval of the Groveway Hybrid Form-Based Code.    The draft guidelines will be presented to Mayor and City Council no later than the May 30th Community Development and Transportation Committee meeting.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
